### THE PIPER

### JULY 15/16, 2023



## Trinity Lutheran Church

2221 North Oak Lane State College, PA 16803 814-238-2024 www.trinitystatecollege.org https://www.youtube.com/user/TrinityLutheranSC/

#### **Readings**

Isaiah 55:10-13 Psalm 65:1-13 Romans 8:1-11 Matthew 13:1-9, 18-23



"Trinity Night"

at the State College Spikes

Wednesday, August 23rd

Game starts at 6:35 pm.

There is a sign up sheet on the doors to Fellowship Hall

# DEADLINE TO SIGN UP SUNDAY, JULY 30th

# \$11.00 Ticket price

Questions? Contact Kayla Smith at 717-781-5885 or kayjosmith22@gmail.com

Checks can be put in the offering plate with "Spikes" on the memo line. If cash - use the blank envelopes on the table in the narthex - put your name on the envelope and place in the offering plate.

Want to go but forgot to sign up? Email me at tlcoffice2@comcast.net and I can add your name & # going.

#### TRINITY EVENTS

SATURDAY, JULY 15

10:00 am Zumba

5:00 pm Outdoor Worship w/Communion

SUNDAY, JULY 16

8:15 am Worship w/Communion
9:15 am Outdoor Worship w/Communion
10:00 am Worship w/Communion
YouTube Worship Service Recorded

TUESDAY, JULY 18

5:00 Trinity Wheelers

5:45 pm Zumba

7:00 pm Council Meeting

THURSDAY, JULY 20

5:45 pm Zumba

SATURDAY, JULY 22

10:00 am Zumba

5:00 pm Outdoor Worship w/Communion

SUNDAY, JULY 23

8:15 am Worship w/Communion
9:15 am Outdoor Worship w/Communion
10:00 am Worship w/Communion
YouTube Worship Service Recorded

#### PRAYER LIST

#### TLC DISCIPLES

Jerry Wion, Dee Kiel, Linda Leslie, Brenda Whitmer, Barb Roberts, Jean Ross, John Larson, John Fryer, Elaine Burn

#### TLC FRIENDS

Rita Shetler, Dan Fantasky, Josh Potter, James, Rodger, Forrest, Brian, Keith M., Rich

# VIDEOGRAPHY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Karl Raynar and Noah Polo are looking for additional videography volunteers to help with recording the worship services on Sunday Mornings.

Any youth needing community service hours can volunteer or anyone else interested in assisting. If you are interested please contact Karl Raynar at:

Karl\_Raynar@hotmail.com



Bryce and Elizabeth have been helping for the last few months but they will both be leaving in August. Elizabeth will be heading to college on August 22nd and Bryce will be returning to West Virginia when school starts. We need to get additional people helping and trained to be able to continue to record and post worship services. Noah and Karl will thank you!!



To all my friends at TLC,

Thank you so very much for your well wishes and prayers after my freak bicycle accident on May 30. I am near full recovery and actually getting aerobic exercise riding my indoor (go nowhere) bike.

God bless you all!

Jerry Lauchle